
 

 

November 2024 NASFA Minutes 

by Steve Sloan 
 
The November meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to 
order on Saturday, November 16, 2024 in the Madison satellite location of Willowbrook 
Baptist Church at 6:12:23 PM by President Mary Lampert and the traditional gavel. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 
Nope. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
NASFA elections are next month. 
 
� Doug nominated Judy for President and Jim seconded. 
� Doug nominated Gary for President and Jim seconded. 
� Doug nominated Sam for Vice President and Jim seconded. 
 
Did we actually open nominations? Whoops. Doug moved to open nominations and Steve 
seconded. Doug repeated his nominations from before they opened, then followed up 
with… 
 
� Doug nominated Gary for Vice President and Jim seconded. 
� Doug nominated Steve for Secretary and Jim seconded. 
� Adam nominated Sam for Treasurer and Jenny seconded. 
� Doug nominated Gary for Programming and Jim seconded. 
� Doug nominated Misty for Publicity and Jim seconded. 
� Doug nominated Martin for Treasurer and Jim seconded. 
 
Jim moved to close nominations and Bruce seconded. 
 
In summary, as of the November meeting, the current nominations were: 
 
� Judy, Gary for President 
� Sam, Gary for Vice President 
� Steve for Secretary 
� Sam, Martin for Treasurer 
� Gary for Programming 
� Misty for Publicity 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
The NASFA Christmas Party is next month on Saturday 12/21 starting at 2 PM. It will be 
held at the same hotel and event room as Not-a-Con. Bring a $15-20 gift if you would 



 

 

like to participate in the gift exchange, which will start at 4 PM. 
 
 

NOT-A-CON BUSINESS 
 
We assume there will be a Not-a-Con. 
 
Doug moved to adjourn at 6:22:02 PM. 
 
For the November program, Mary brought crafty stuff to make Christmas ornaments that 
we didn’t get around to using at Not-a-Con. The After the Meeting Meeting was held at 
the same location as the meeting. 
 


